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January 13, 2025

Blake Abernathy, Public Works Director

Consideration

Consideration

Consider the Approval of Two Public Works Vehicles to be

purchased from the State Contract Pricing

Consider the approval of a 2025 Chevrolet Silverado Custom from Modern Chevrolet for the Public

Works Director in the amount of $46,545.00  This vehicle will be used for meeting with contractors,

conducting site inspections, helping as needed with outages, and moving materials as needed.

Additionally consider the approval of a 2025 Ford F-150 SuperCrew from Hendersonville Ford for the

Electric Crew in the amount of $41,469.00  This truck will replace truck #33, which is the same make and

model, it will be utilized for call out purposes and daily task around town.  This truck will also be utilized

by the proposed meter technician position.

I make the recommendation to purchase the 2025 Chevrolet Silverado Custom from Modern Chevrolet,

and the 2025 Ford F-150 Super Crew from Hendersonville Ford, under the state contract pricing.


